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August 2, 2021 

Mr. Paul Kauffman 
Lone Star Water Company 
5910 N. Central Expy, Ste. 1580 
Dallas, TX 75206 

RE Docketyo . 52340 - Application of Lone Star Water Companyfor a Class D Rate 
Adjustment 

Dear Mr. Kauffman, 

On July 22, 2021, Lone Star Water Company (Lone Star) filed an application for a 

Class D rate adjustment for its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity (CCN) number 13279 

with the Public Utility Commission of Texas (Commission). For Commission Staff (Staff) to 

make a complete review of the application, Staff requests additional information. Specifically, 

Staff requests that Lone Star submit information to address the following: 

1. The "previous minimum monthly charge" and the "new minimum monthly 

charge" amounts are correct in the application and the notice. However, neither 

the application nor the notice shows decimal points in these amounts. Please 

amend the application and the notice to include decimal points in the proper 

place. 

2. The notice does not include a "date notice delivered" or a "date meters are 

read." Please amend the notice to include these dates. 

3. The phone number on the application does not match the phone number on the 

tariff. Please advise. 

Please do not implement the rate increase or provide notice of the rate increase to your 

customers until the Commission indicates that your application has been approved. 

Printed on recycled paper An Equal Opportunity Employer 

1701 N. Congress Avenue PO Box 13326 Austin, TX 78711 512/936-7000 Fax: 512/936-7003 web site: www.puc.texas.gov 



In order to ensure timely review of your application, please file the additional 

information requested above no later than 10 business days from the date this letter was filed 

on the Commission' s Interchange. If you have any questions, please contact me at 

(512) 936-7228 or email me at scott.miles@puc.texas.gov. Please do not email the additional 

information directly to me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Scott Miles 
Scott Miles 
Attorney - Legal Division 


